
Attendees will be “blown-away” as you are made aware of the cyber-spyware and malware 
threats to your privacy and security. If you or someone in your family own a computer or 
Smartphone, attending one of these meetings is a MUST! The odds are you have already been 
a victim of cybercrime and will be again.    
North West Property Owners Alliance (NWPOA.ORG) a non-profit property owner and pri-
vacy rights organization will be conducting these 2-3 hour long meetings as a public service, 
they are FREE to the public.  Protect your family and learn how not to be a victim. An in-
structive pamphlet will be available for a suggested $10 donation.  
Seating is limited, upcoming meeting dates and locations are: 
 

x� Feb.  1st, 12:30 pm, Cda Library lower room, E Front st and 8th st., in Cda 
x� Feb.  8th, noon, Athol Community Center, 30355 N 3rd St upper floor, Athol 
x� Feb.  9th, 2pm, Medimont Grange Hall, Hwy 3 & Brenda St, next to the store  
x� Feb. 15th, 10am Amer. Legion,  1138 E Poleline, PostFalls. 
x� Feb. 16th, noon,  Amer. Legion,  1138 E Poleline,  PostFalls. ($7 brkfst 8-11am) 
x� OTHER MEETINGS ARE BEING PLANNED  
 
Email- info@nwpoa.org or check-out the NWPOA Facebook page for more information 

Cyber-Privacy and Security   
Awareness Town Hall Meetings 

Spyware—Malware—Viruses—Identity Theft—Hackers 
Worms—Credit Card Fraud—Cyber Scams 


